
Dear Parents, 
We just wanted to send you a quick note about a couple things: 
 
No 1-1 meetings this week or Wednesday lunch time get together. 
 
Shh…. Surprise!  
We are coming around tomorrow afternoon (Wednesday) to spread some holiday cheer and 
deliver our gift for your kids.  Remember it’s a surprise!  When we get there we will just ring your 
doorbell and set the present down and step back (socially distant) for them to come to the door. 
We’d like to try and take a selfie with both of us in the picture!  If not, maybe you could snap a 
picture of the two of us, socially distant of course, and send it to their homeroom teacher. If you 
haven’t already, please let us know if you will not be home or if your address has changed 
recently as we are using the address in PowerSchool.  
 
Thursday Pajama/Movie Party  
If we were in the school, the children would have come in their pj’s, watched a Christmas movie, 
and had breakfast together. To keep it as close to this as possible, we want the children to stay 
in their pj’s, grab a favorite stuffed animal and blanket to join us in our zoom meeting to watch 
“Polar Express”. This is the first time we’ve done this via zoom so let’s hope it doesn’t glitch up. 
If it does we can always keep the zoom on and everyone watches “Polar Express” on their own 
TVs or devices. In the Christmas gift, we are including a few treats ((hot chocolate, candy cane, 
kisses) so we hope they will be able to enjoy them at the party too. 
 
Thank you for all of your support!  We are so blessed to be partnering with you during this crazy 
year!  Your children amaze us every day.  Have a wonderful Christmas season!  We look 
forward to seeing you in 2021!  
 
Valerie Sheehan and Susan Smith 
 
 


